
From: Campbell, Michael
Sent: 12/9/2013 1:27:43 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: A Message From Administrative Services: Caution When Exiting the Garage

CPUC’s culture of safety: Stop hitting the dam seniors!

From: Prosper, Terrie D.
Sent: Wednesday, December 04, 2013 12:43 PM 
To: ALL SF
Subject: A Message From Administrative Services: Caution When Exiting the Garage

A Message From Administrative Services: Caution When Exiting the Garage

Our garage entrance/exit is located on a very heavily used street. In addition to 
vehicles, there is pedestrian traffic, including new neighbors at the Mary Helen Rogers 
Senior Community directly behind the CPUC building on Franklin Street.

Please be mindful and use extreme caution upon entering into and out of the CPUC 
parking garage on Golden Gate Avenue. There are mirrors placed on either side of the 
garage entrance/exit and they are a good visual aid in helping you to see people on 
Golden Gate Avenue. Additionally, we are working with the DGS building manager to 
determine if a loud warning signal of some type would be acceptable for this area.

This precautionary measure can help to assure the safety of all; your help is 
appreciated.

Thank you,

SB GT&S 0309515



Administrative Services

SB GT&S 0309516


